## NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

## **Back 2 School!**



hroughout August, our summer school programme ran at Rosebud including various workshops such as Jewellery Making, Fashion, Arts N Crafts as well as Day Trip. All of this however was surpassed by our summer residential week away at the Coldwell Activity Centre in Lancashire. The week was packed full of exciting activities and team building adventures. Working in teams, the girls worked towards learning independent living skills, emotional development, communication and problem solving as well as making time for rest and relaxation! Rated unanimously as the best ever Rosebud residential, we hope to return to Coldwell in 2019, so watch this space! After the summer break, our workshops will resume on 10th September 2018.













